
From: Sims Charlie  
Sent: 08 November 2018 11:55 
To: Sims Charlie  
 
Subject: Stakeholder meetings regarding proposed changes to the Cornwall Council 
Off-Street Parking Place Order 
 
Good morning 
 
You are invited to meet with Cllr Geoff Brown (Cabinet Member for Transport) and 
Craig Taylor (Parking Manager), where they will outline proposed changes to the 
Cornwall Council Off-Street Parking Place Order for the 2019/20 financial year.  This 
will include information on the following: 
 

• The Parking Service Budget for 2019/20 

• Proposed tariff changes 

• Reserved permit spaces – Proposed Operational changes 

• On Street Carers Permits 
 
The meeting will enable the parking service to explain the reasoning behind the 
proposed changes, and to ensure that the local stakeholders are aware of the ability 
to provide feedback during the statutory consultation process that will occur in 
December. 
 
There will be 3 meetings: 
 
Friday 23 November – Council Chamber at County Hall, Truro, TR1 3AY at 4pm 
Monday 26 November – Room 1, Chy Trevail, Bodmin, PL31 2FR at 5.15pm 
Tuesday 27 November – St Johns Hall, Penzance, TR18 3QW at 6pm 
 
Please can you let me know which meeting you would like to attend. 
 
This invitation has gone to all Town and City Councils in Cornwall, local Cornwall 
Councillors, BIDS and Cornwall Chamber of Commerce. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Charlie 
 
Charlie Sims (Mrs) | Cabinet and Chairman Support Officer 
Cornwall Council |  Assurance Service 
The Exchange, County Hall, Truro, TR1 3AY 
 


